Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: William Thompson <wmthomp@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2019 2:58 PM

To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards
Cc: cambrians4water@gmail.com

Subject: Cambria's Sustainable Water Facility (SWF)

Dear Jon,

I've enjoyed being a Cambria property owner and resident the past 25 years. And, I have been, and continue to be, very supportive of our SWF.

Appropriate brine disposal is now another hurdle for us to leap over so the benefits of the SWF can be realized by our community. I'll bet that brine disposal has been an issue elsewhere in the world of systems such as ours. If yes, there are successful alternatives with which we can earn approval to use.

I request your support in earning approvals for a brine disposal tactic for our SWS.

Bill Thompson 2101 Sherwood Avenue Cambria